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4 - 18 April
Willen Lake and the surrounding areas 
(within walking distance)
Play our Teddy Bear Hunt over Easter half term and follow the clues 
to find Teddy’s friends hiding around Willen Lake.

£10 for the whole family, includes entry into our free prize draw!

Scan the QR code or visit 
www.willen-hospice.org.uk/teddybearhunt

For your chance to enter the free prize draw without 
entering the event, call 01908 303052


